
Project Update: January 2018 

 

The environmental education and conservation outreach programmes were 

conducted throughout December 2017 in collaboration with park and forest officials, 

local administration and communities, nearby students as well as teaching faculties. 

The collaborative awareness programme focused on the findings of the project, 

discussing and sensitising the basic information on the threats to amphibians and their 

importance for the healthy ecosystem.  With the collaboration of Tashigang Forest 

Division and local people, a cleaning campaign was also organised along the roads 

and settlements which are nearby Drangme Chhu River. 

 

Presentation to the scientists of Forest Research Institute about the findings of the 

project was done and also, a short review on the topic: “Growth in amphibian 

knowledge of Bhutan” was accepted by the ‘Current Science,’ in the 

‘Correspondence’ section to further disseminate the current status of amphibians in 

Bhutan to the international communities. 

 

 
Left: Presentation to the park and forest official. Right: Presentation to the local forester 

and the people.                             

 

  
Students and teachers from different schools involved in awareness and sensitizing 
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Left: Presentation to the College student. Right: Local people involved in the cleaning 

campaign. 

 

Presentation to the Wild Life Scientists of Forest Research Institute, Dehradun, India. 


